Judith Durogene

From: Mark Godwin <winwithgodwin@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:27 PM

To: Gertrude Walker; Judith Durogene

Cc: Anthony Bonna

Subject: Mark J. Godwin withdrawing as a candidate for County Commissioner District 2

Dear Ms. Walker and Ms. Durogene,

Please be informed that I will be withdrawing as a candidate for the County Commissioner District #2 Seat.
I respect and support Governor Scott’s decision in appointing Mr. Bonna as County Commissioner.
Furthermore, due to his knowledge, skills and abilities, I will be supporting Commissioner Bonna in the
upcoming elections.

I would like to thank you and your staff for all your efforts and assistance.

Respectfully yours,

Mark J. Godwin
Former Candidate County Commissioner District #2



